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MacArthur Causeway traffic shift delayed until Wednesday
By Al Chardy 
A major traffic shift on the MacArthur Causeway scheduled to begin Monday night has been rescheduled for next Wednesday. 

Workers will now close two eastbound lanes on the causeway beginning Wednesday night and switch traffic to a new roadway further south on Watson Island to make way for excavation of the Port of Miami tunnel next year. 

To do the shift safely, workers first will close one eastbound lane from 7 p.m. Wednesday to 7 a.m. Thursday. A second travel lane will close between 11 p.m. and 4 a.m. One travel lane will remain open. 

Liz Fernández, a public information specialist for construction and a Florida Department of Transportation consultant, said the delay was necessary because workers would be unable to finish the work by Monday in anticipation of the traffic shift due to two recent days of abundant rain. 

On the MacArthur Causeway, traffic will be shifted to the new eastbound roadway to make room for tunnel excavation on the causeway median across from Jungle Island. Excavation is expected to begin next year. 

Once the traffic shift is complete, three new travel lanes will go east just to the south of the current eastbound lanes of the MacArthur Causeway at Watson Island making the roadway change there permanent. 

The tunnel project is expected to be completed by 2014.
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